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St Ninian’s Primary 

Aspiring to greatness. Inspired to learn.

	 30TH SEPTEMBER 2022

As you know we have parents evening on Thursday 6th October and at present,  we have about 70% of 
parents signed up to this. We sent a further text offering parents the opportunity to 

arrange a time by calling the school office.  We are aware there could be some 
issues with parents accessing Glow forms and apologies for any issues that may 

have occurred with this new approach. 

At parents’ evening you will have the opportunity to see 
your child’s learning and speak with your child’s class 

teacher. Times are allocated in 7 minute periods.  In order 
to give everyone the opportunity to be seen staff will need 

to keep to a strict  timetable. 

There will also be tables around the hall for you to find out about what’s going 

on in school and speak to additional staff about your child. 

We look forward to seeing you next week!


We have some very upsetting news about our new outdoor learning classroom. Last night it was 
vandalised with someone or people setting fire to the windows. We had experienced some issues with 
litter and items being left in the classroom occasionally but not at this level of vandalism. We are so sad 

to see this and more importantly, to see that our children are affected by this. This classroom was 
exceptionally expensive and is being used by many classes for outdoor learning, it is a pity that their 

learning space has been vandalised in such a destructive way. We have contacted the Police who have 
provided an incident number and will inspect the classroom and any available CCTV.  I  would urge you 
to be vigilant and if possible contact the police if you see anyone in the classroom outwith school hours.  
If you could make our community aware so that collectively, we can ensure our school is kept safe and 

in order for our children, thank you.  

During the month of October we are inviting any parents and 
children to join with us in praying the Rosary. This will be on 
on a Thursday morning during October  at 8.30a.m. Please 
enter by the entrance in the older children's playground. 


We look forward to seeing you then.   
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